
 
 

“Through education and action, 

promote wildland fire prevention, preparedness, mitigation, and survival.” 

 

 

 

 

 

Information and instructions on how to install your new 9-1-1 reflective address sign 
 

• For the $30 - 6”x18” Road Signs you will need to purchase: 

o You will need one 6’-8’ T-Post. 

o Two U-Bolts approximately 1 ½” wide and 2 ½” long to attach to the T-Post. 

• For the $20 – 4”x12” House Sign: 

o Screws or nails (as appropriate) for mounting to your structure. 

 

 

1. Recommended installation of 6”x18” Sign on T-Post: 

a. Call 8-1-1 (call811.com) to have your utilities located before digging and installing your t-

post. 

b. Choose a location that will not be in the path of the snowplows, get buried under the snow in 

the winter is always visible from the road and not obscured by bushes or trees. 

c. Your post location should be on the far side of your driveway as traffic approaches, if 

possible, and as close to the road at the end of your driveway as practical. 

d. Pound the t-post into the ground approximately 18” or until the post is solid. 

e. Connect the sign to the t-post by inserting the u-bolts into the pre-drilled holes on either the 

left or the right side of the sign. A left side attachment for installation at a property on the left 

side of the primary direction of travel is shown below. 

 

 
 

2. Structure installation of 4”x12” 

a. Choose a location that will be visible from the road by approaching 

vehicles and not obscured by bushes or trees. If you can’t see the 

location from the road 30’ to 40’ before the end of your driveway 

mount in a different location or obtain a post mounted sign.  

b. Use hardware, such as screws or nails, that are appropriate for the 

material that you are mounting the sign to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any questions about the installation of your sign, please email bewildfireready@gmail.com or call  970-

627-7121. All proceeds from the signs benefit the Grand County Wildfire Council. 

mailto:bewildfireready@gmail.com

